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Comments: My biggest concern with the proposed Stibnite mine is the 400 million tons of mine waste residing

indefinitely on site. I do not trust Perpetua Resources to manage this waste in a fashion that will protect the

health of the South Fork Salmons ecosystem. Besides having the privilege as a kayaker to experience this

amazing area, I believe this river is too important to the already fragile Salmon population to put at any further

risk. Writing a comment in opposition to the SDEIS is the power I hold currently. The United States Forest

Service on the other hand has much more power in the deterring the future of this land. If you do not believe the

SDEIS is accurate, truthful and complete or if you are able to understand how upset and concerned this

community is, I hope you will choose the "no-action" alternative. Thank you for your time.


